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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Tucson South Resource, M-2004-044, AM01, Adequacy Review No. 3
Christine FELZ <christine.felz@lafargeholcim.com> Wed, Oct 9, 2019 at 3:31 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Hi Jared,

We are so close to re-submitting to you. We have everything together except we are waiting on one well agreement
signature which should come in soon. So, unfortunately I will need to request another extension on the decision date.
Please accept this request to extend to October 25, 2019. 

Thanks. 
[Quoted text hidden]


